ManorGate Community Updates

Food Truck Thursdays in ManorGate
We have had a string of bad luck with our Thursday night food trucks, from too much smoke from the Canadian wildfires to one of the trucks breaking down on the way to our neighborhood. We hope the rest of the summer will not be problematic for our visiting food trucks. 

Thursdays from 5:30pm - 7:30pm

Thursday, June 29 - Kabob Mix
Thursday, July 6 - Burgorilla
Thursday, July 13 - Babu Ji
Thursday, July 20 - Bangkok House
Thursday, July 27 - Parallel Eats
Thursday, August 3 - The Grease Wagon
Thursday, August 10 - Char'd Eats
Thursday, August 17 - Miso Honey
Thursday, August 24 - Himalayan Soul Foods
Thursday, August 31 - KBBQBox    

Please note that food trucks may cancel or change timing due to various reasons. We have invited the vendors to the community and they have confirmed these dates, but food trucks are owned independently and there may be circumstances that prevent them from coming on the assigned night.

NO DUMPING – Please do not dump items in the common areas. Bulk pick-ups need to be scheduled by the homeowner/renter and items must be placed in front of the house. If you see someone dumping items in the common areas, please report it to Cory Blackston Gates Hudson management so the homeowner/renter may be charged for removal.

Join the ARC – Volunteers are needed for the architectural review committee. The committee works with Gates Hudson Management to keep up home values in the neighborhood by providing feedback on property maintenance. Please contact Cory Blackston with Gates Hudson if you are interested in joining the committee.

Neighborhood Watch – please sign up! PLEASE email the watch captain to sign up for a shift on the Neighborhood Watch. We are in desperate need of volunteers, as this is completely community-based. It’s an easy way to help keep the neighborhood safe.

Next book club - July 11 is the next ManorGate book club meeting. We’ll meet on Tuesday, July 11 at 7pm at the clubhouse. We will discuss Maid by Stephanie Land.
The next HOA meeting is July 26, 2023 at 7pm and will be virtual. Watch for sign-in information to come from the community manager at Gates Hudson Management.
